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President Jaume Ferrer sat down today with Jorge Jiménez, chair of the island's local tennis
club, to make official a new partnership between the two entities. As part of the deal the Council
pledges ten thousand euros in support for Club de Tennis Illa de Formentera in 2018.

  

The Council will let the club use municipal tennis and paddle tennis courts and put it on the
hook for maintenance operations.

  

President Ferrer highlighted the island's “firm commitment” to tennis and paddle tennis. “That
we're here today extending that engagement, as we have since 2013, is further proof”, he said.

  

Mr Jiménez welcomed the Council's support wholeheartedly, saying it allowed the club a certain
degree of “peace of mind”. “Knowing we can count on this help on an annual basis makes
moving forward that much easier”, he confided. The club offers training to 50 players, young
and old.
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